Republic of tl;c Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

June 29, 2020

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 333 .sg20

REGULAR UPDATING OF THE DEPED PARTNERSHIP DATABASE SYSTEM

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. The Department of Education has been active in involving the stakeholders in the
preparation for the opening of classes for the School Year 2020-2021. The Brigada Eskwela
under the new normal has underscored “bayanihan” in the midst of pandemic.

2. The Office has highlighted the important role of partners in the successful
implementation of the Learning Continuity Plan. As a response, many have pledged their
utmost commitment to support the schools in their effort to continue to provide quality basic
education despite the health situation. The overwhelming support of the partners are
undeniably felt in the field as donations continue to pour in.

= Relative thereto, this Office requires all Schools Division Offices, through the Division
Partnership Focal Persons, to strictly record and consolidate all donations received by their
offices, district offices, and schools by regularly updating the DepEd Partnership Data Base
System.

4. All reports relative to partnerships and linkages required by this Office shall only be
submitted to the Chief of the Education Support Services Division, Mr. Cesar P. Verunque
through Ms. Jasmin F. Calzita to essd.region8@deped.gov.ph and pau.region8@deped.gov.ph.

5. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this memorandum are desired.

By

RAMIR B. UYTICO EdD, CESO IV
Director IV
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